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NEWS FLASHES

Second Instalment of Annual Subscriptions 2020/21

Dear members,

It is time for the second installment of the annual
subscriptions, for those members who chose to pay the
50%.

I said at the time we would endeavour to find a way to
recompense members for the loss of play during the first
lock down – we now have a second lock down.

The initial plan was to review the financial position of the
club, prior to invoicing in May 2021, and see how much
we could afford to recompense members, that is still the
aim.

Some members are asking about the process – at this
time I am unable to give a firm answer as we have not
looked at it yet.

I know there is a lot of frustration amongst the
membership due to the amount of play lost through the
year – it is something the Committee is very conscious of
and we will endeavour to inform members as soon as is
possible, once we have made a decision.

Please be patient with us as we try to come to terms with
the new world that we live in.

I would like on behalf of the Management Committee to
wish you and your families a safe and Happy Christmas.

Kind Regards
Jim Airth
CHAIRMAN

Golf Course Traffic & Buggy / Trolley Policy

The following Policy has been prepared using guidelines
and published advice from the England Golf (“EG”) and
National Golf Club Advisory Association (“NGCAA”). 

Furthermore, this Policy and Hole-by-Hole Risk
Assessment applies to all persons intending to use ride-



on buggies on the course or grounds; that is any
member of KHGC, visitors to KHGC and all staff and
volunteers at KHGC.

For more information on the policy, click on the read
more button below.

Buggy Insurance
With regards to those buggies not owned by the club
(member owned), each member should have their own
insurance for their buggy in respect of both liability and
material damage. 

Please forward a copy of your buggy insurance to the
club office by 31 December 2020. 

As from 1 January 2021, member owned buggies that
have not provided a copy of their insurance will not be
allowed to use the course.
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